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House Bill (HB) 1600 and Senate Bill (SB) 567 83`a
Legislature, Regular Session, transferred the functions
relating to the economic regulation of water and sewer
utilities from the TCEQ to the PUC effective
September 1, 2014.
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VLA EMAIL

City of Pflugerville
Attn: Thomas E. Word, Jr., P.E., Assistant City Manager
ino East Main Street, Suite 800
Pflugerville, Texas 78691
Email: tomw@pflugervilletx.gov

Re: Support Letter for Certificate of Convenience and Necessity Application No. 37835-C

Dear Mr. Word:

I am writing on behalf of the Board of Directors (the "Board") of Kelly Lane Water Control and
Improvement District No. 1 (the ".District").

By letter dated May27, 2014, you advised James Lewis Cotton, President of the Board, that the
City of Pflugerville (the "Vb") was pursuing an application with the Texas Commission on Environmental
Quality to amend the Cit}^s existing certificate of convenience and necessity ("QCN") in Travis and
Williamson Counties for wastewater services in order to add to the Cit_Vs CCN all areas within the City"s
extraterritorial jurisdiction that are not within an existing CCN. In your letter, you also requestedthat the
District provide the City with a support letter for the application.

As you know, the City currently provides operations, maintenance, and management services for
the District's water and wastewater system pursuant to a Professional and Utility Services Agreement
dated June 28, 2007.

The purpose of this letter is to express the Board's support of the City's application.

KELLY LANE WATER CONTROL AND
IlVIPRUVEM DISTRICT NO.1

By:t Gi^i ►'^,ev
a ames L. Cotton, President
oard of Directors

cc: VL4 AHALL

Raika Rowe
George Hyde
Bill Kochwelp
Ken Heroy

(W 0625418. 1)
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June 6, 2014

City of P lugervilie
Attn: Thomas E. Word, Jr., P.E,, Assistant City Manager
ioo East Main Street, Suite 300
Pflugerville, Texas 78691
Email: tomw@pflugervilletx.gov

Re: Support Letter for Certificate of Convenience and Necessity Application No. 37835-C

Dear Mr. Word:

I am writing on behalf of the Board of Directors (the " o r") of Kelly Lane Water Control and
Improvement District No. 2 (the Tish,zct").

Byletter dated May 27, 2014, you advised Mark E. Kalish, President of the Board, that the City of
Pflugeaville (the "Qa") was pursuing an application with the Texas Commission on Environmental
Quality to amend the City's existing certificate of convenience and necessity ("Ccy') in Travis and
Williamson Counties for wastewater services in order to add to the City's CCN all areas within the City's
extraterritorial jurisdiction that are not within an existing CGN, In your letter, you also requested that the
District provide the City with a support letter for the application.

As you know, the City currently provides operations, maintenance, and management services for
the District's water and wastewater system pursuant to a Professional and Utility Services Agreement
dated August 6, 2012.

The purpose of this letter is to express the Board's support of the City's application.

ICELLY LANE WATER CONTROL AND
IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT NO. 2

By:
Catherine Mitchell, Assistant Secretary
Board of Directors

cc: VIA EMAIL

Raika Rowe
George Hyde
Bill Kochwelp
Ken Heroy

(W0621734. 1)
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